



TOLEDO, OHIO 43606

JUNE NEWSLETTER 1981

HELLO GROUP,

The May meeting was held on the evening of May 12th, at the Woodland Estates Recreation House. Huntz Gregory, our President, presided over the thirty members attending. The main topic of the meeting was the situation of the then up-coming rally. Kathy Burmeister, our Treasurer, reported that the club had \$644.75 total remaining in the Club treasury at that time.

The next meeting will be held 8:00 p.m. this Tuesday, June 9th, at the same location. So, let's everyone get their machines out and ride on down. See you there.

Robert G. Peck

Marcy says thanks to all our members for taking the time and effort in making our rally such a success. Your cooperation was greatly appreciated and it was rewarding to see us work together as a unit. Despite the lower turn out, we made around \$200.00. There are still a few outstanding bills, but Cathy will have a figure at the June meeting. All in all, it was really a nice rally. Thanks again.